

Doon University, Dehradun

Office of the Registrar

No. 722/13/R-DU/2023 Date- 21th September 2023

Office Order

On the recommendations of the committee constituted for the purpose, the Executive Council in its 36th meeting held on 15th September 2023, vide resolution no. 2023:36:24:06 granted its approval for reopening the School of Technology and shifting of Dept. of Computer Science from School of Physical Sciences (SoPS) to School of Technology (SoT).

In view of the above, it is notified for the general information that the School of Technology has been reopened and has been made functional. All the Academic programs and faculty of the Dept. of Computer Science are hereby shifted from School of Physical Science to School of Technology. Consequently, all the functioning of Dept. of Computer Science will be carried out under the School of Technology.

This issues with the approval of the competent authority.

(Dr. M. S. Mandrawal) Registrar

Copy to the following for information and necessary action.

- 1. P.A. to V. C. for kind information of Hon'ble Vice Chancellor.
- 2. Finance Controller.
- 3. All Deans, I/c Deans, Heads and I/c Heads of Schools and Departments
- 4. University Librarian/Controller of Examination/DSW/SPO/Chief Warden/Chief Proctor/IQAC
- 5. All the Faculty members.
- 6. Deputy Registrar
- 7. I/c ICT for uploading the notice on the University website.

(Dr. M. S. Mandrawal) Registrar